
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Business Alert 

Wanted for Robbery 
Of Delivery Drivers 

025th
 District (Grand/Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This business alert is to inform local businesses of three Robbery incidents that have 
occurred in the 25th District.  In these incidents, multiple offenders approach the victim who 
is making a food order delivery.  In two cases, the offenders are armed and in one case a 
group of offenders commit a strong arm robbery against the driver. The offenders take the 
food order, cell phone and USC from the delivery driver. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1700 Block of N. Austin on 20 May 16, 1:52 PM. 

• 1300 Block of N. Mason on 07 June 16, 12:06 AM. 

• 1600 Block of N. McVicker on 08 June 16, 6:11 PM. 
 
About the Offenders: 
The descriptions of the offenders vary. 
1700 block of N. Austin, 

• Three Male Black offenders.   

• One is described as being 22-23 years old, 5'08 180 lbs, with braided hair.   

• Two are described as approximately 19-20 years old, 5'00-5'02, 140 lbs with short 
black hair. 

 
1300 block of N. Mason,  

• Two Male Black offenders are described as being 20-25 years old, 5'07, 150-200 lbs 
with Afro hair styles. 

 
1600 block of N. McVicker 

• 5 unk Male Blacks are listed as the offenders with no further description. 
 

What you can do:  

• Be cautious when making deliveries to new customers. 

• Request more complete contact information from incoming orders. 

• Activate 'Find my I Phone' or similar app on your cell phone. 

• Report any suspicious people in the area.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including 
any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of flight, if known.  

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference: P16-N-119 
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